
 

 

 

 

 

July 26, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. W. Scott Nugent 

Crime Analyst 

Special Investigations Section 

Intelligence Division 

Miami Police Department 

400 N.W. 2nd Avenue 

Miami, Florida 33101 

 

Dear Mr. Nugent: 

 

In connection with our April, 1996 conversation and my recent follow-up call through  

 Rambo, I reiterate my request for any records you may have regarding the following: 

 

Eladio Del Valle 

Rolando Masferrer 

last name of "Roselli," with a possible first name of "John" or "J. A." 

 

As I previously mentioned, we are interested in and would appreciate any relevant information or 

records you might have.  Please feel free to call me at ext. 258 if you have any questions or 

comments. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

David R. Montague 

Investigator 


